BRAUNTON PARISH COUNCIL
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Minutes of the Meeting of the Parks and Gardens Committee held in the Council Chamber at 6.00 pm on Wednesday 20 June 2018
	Present
	Cllrs: D Spear, Parsons and Mrs Chesters


	Also in Attendance
	Tracey Lovell (Parish Clerk) and Angela Corner (Senior Council Officer)

	
	
	

	PG/1/2018/19
	Elect Chair
	Cllr Parsons was nominated and duly elected.
(N/C)

	
	
	

	PG/2/2018/19
	Apologies
	Received and accepted from Cllrs Chugg, de Groot, Bunyard

	

	PG/3/2018/19
	Declarations of
Interest
	None

	
	
	

	PG/4/2018/19
	Minutes
	The committee noted that the Minutes of the Parks and Gardens Committee meeting held on 20 February 2018 had previously been approved and ratified by Full Council.  The Minutes were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair.                 

(2,1abs)



	PG/5/2018/19
	Compostable Dog Waste Bags 
	The committee considered the approximate cost of providing dog waste bags and dispensers in the community.
RECOMMENDED: 
i) That due to budget constraints, the Committee would not pursue the idea at present. 
ii) To write a letter of thanks to the lady who picked up bags of dog waste on the Tarka Trail.

(N/C)

	
	
	

	PG/6/2018/19
	Village Green Improvements
	The committee received an update from the Senior Council Officer on the discussions and progress made so far between Love Braunton and the Parish Council.  

RECOMMENDED:  

i) When available, to take proposals for seating on the village green to the Property Committee. 
(N/C)

ii) When the ground is ready for planting, to propose replacing the tree with an Elm ‘New Horizon’ based on it being suitable for the location and compacted soil.  Also it is fast growing, pollution tolerant, resistant to Dutch Elm disease and Honey Fungus and has an early pollen season.  Also of historic value following the loss of the Cross Tree Elm.  
(N/C)

iii) The size of tree to have an 18-20cm girth (approx.5m tall) which is the largest tree size which does not require machinery.
(N/C)



	PG/7/2018/19
	Committee Four-Year Development
	The committee considered various requests for memorials, including plaques on the Memorial shelter, as the Parish Council has run out of space for another rose bed in the Memorial Garden.
RECOMMENDED: To add the following to Year four of the Development Plan (attached). Requests for Memorials – To research information on organisations in the village, including churches, who are already offering memorials to ensure that the Council will not conflict with others who are providing services to the bereaved.  If there are existing memorial services to redirect the public to these.
(N/C)





The meeting closed at 6.58 p.m.



....................................  The Chairman
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